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What has happened this week?  

In Personal, Social and Emotional Development… The children all thought about something they are 

good at 

Physical Development … This week we had a cosmic yoga session and a go at tag rugby! 

 Each Wednesday the children will have a bikes and trikes session on the big playground in the after-

noon. There will be other opportunities during the week for the children to develop their fine and 

gross motor skills including on the trim trail and through our sensory circuits. Each morning the chil-

dren complete fine motor skills as part of their early work. 

Communication and Language/ Literacy …  The children have enjoyed joining in with the story ‘So 

Much’ they have labelled pictures and continued blending and spelling in phonics sessions. This week 

our sounds were v/w/x and y. Tricky words: and/ full/ pull/ put/ the 

Mathematics… This week we have been counting to 10 in ascending and descending order. Our focus 

was the number 3 and we have been singing lots of number songs 

RE—This term we will be thinking about the very first Christmas and learning songs for our Nativity. 

We have enjoyed reading and re-reading the Nativity story and begun singing songs for our Nativity 

performance  ( you will get to know these very well!)  

Reminders & Messages  

Children should come to school in PE kit on Tuesdays and Fridays. They do not need to bring uniform. 

Please remember water bottles. Your child will always be offered milk and fruit at snack time in the 

morning but they are welcome to bring their own snack in too.  

Work on the Wall: JoJo for her maths work looking at the number 3 

Headteacher award: Amy for always being kind 

 

 

 


